
”Serving Health Needs Of Haitian Villages”

Dear Donors:

On behalf of Neriah Community Health Foundation (NCHF), we would like
to thank you for your generous donations towards building and developing a
Community Health Center to those in need. Your contributions to NCHF are
greatly appreciated.

Each  year,  Neriah  Community  Health  Foundation  will  continue  to  advance  its
mission  and  provide  medical  care  through  our  programs.  Our  main  goal  is  to
change many lives for the better and we are well on our way with your donations.

Overall,  the  Organization had a  successful  year  through our  health,  social,  and
cultural programs. We have better staff on board overseeing daily work at the clinic
and with their  help,  over  3,000 patients  in  the  community were  examined  and
treated with good care.  Many of them are able to drink clean water from the clinic.

 In social aspects, we distributed clothes, food, bracelets, shoes and school supplies
to the kids.   Finally,  we gathered the community for a small  celebration which
served as an information session on the devastating illness Cholera. 

The  goal  of  Neriah  Community  Health  Foundation  is  to  continue  to  make  a
difference in the lives of the underserved population in Haiti or whereever such
care is needed for the poor.  With the help of donations from you, we will continue
to see improvements in health care and other aspects of life. 

Thank you again for supporting our efforts to share the light and love of the Lord
while serving others in practical ways and to help the under served people.

Best wishes,

Dony Vilma and Ketline Etienne Vilma


